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ADDENDUM NO. ONE (1) 

CITY OF AUBURN 

CREST POINTE COURT ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS 

RFP #23-001 

EMI PROJECT NUMBER 21-004 

ISSUED April 10, 2023 

              
 

 

Clarifications 

 

The following are clarifications based on questions received. 

 

1. Does the City want the contractor to pulverize the existing asphalt in place to be used as 

additional stabilization in the road once mixed with the cement or completely remove the 

asphalt and discard prior to mixing? 

Response: The City wants the Contractor to pulverize the existing asphalt in place to be used as 

additional stabilization in the road once mixed with the cement.  The City is trying to determine if 

they can accept any of the waste asphalt/GAB mixture generated from the pulverization process.  

This will be determined prior to the start of construction.  If the City cannot accept the waste 

asphalt/GAB mixture, the contractor will be allowed to mill the existing asphalt prior to mixing 

the soil cement.  

 

2. Is the Contractor responsible for testing and mix design? 

Response: The cement mix design of 55 lbs/sy is included in the RFP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO.1 

 

 

 

Receipt of Addendum 1 is hereby acknowledged By: ______________________________  

               

Firm Name: _______________________________      
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